
From: "george c rice" cgrrice@cableone.net> 
To: "Nelda L Guerra CEQE" ~guerranl@edor-c~unty.k12.~.~s~ 
Date: 8/4/2005 6: 1 9:33 AM 
Subject: School Board 

Ms Guerra, I am putting in my request, to speak before the Board, on matters reguarding ILbegal 
Immigration, and the fact that why are our Borders wide open, when we are losing people daily in Iraq, 
fighting for the very samething, that we are so willing to give up here. I believe the next Meeting is on the 
16th of August. 

Sincerely 

George Rice 
1125 E 51st St 
Odessa, Texas 7%761 
432-362-8992 
grrice@cableone.net 


